
The club is creating a new process to allow members to pre-sign up for most upcoming 2024 
field trips. The first pre-sign up will be for Saturday, July 27th, at Dorris' Smoky Hawk 
claim.  More details will be added to the website for this and other trips as our information 
becomes complete. 

Please visit the Field Trip Tab on the FMC website. 

 


